
 
 

 

 
 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) is requesting the endorsement of a name 
change for the Viva BRT station at the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre located at the intersection 
of Highway 7 West and Millway Avenue, in the City of Vaughan.   
 
On June 14, 2012 the board endorsed “Vaughan Metropolitan Centre-Spadina Subway” as the 
name for the rapidway vivastation in accordance with the naming convention for Rapid Transit 
Terminals and Stops of June 24, 2004.   
 
TTC has advised that the Spadina Subway will be referred to as “Line 1,” and therefore, the 
rapidway station should be changed from “Vaughan Metropolitan Centre – Spadina Subway 
Station” to “Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Station”. 

 
For more information on this memorandum, please contact Dale Albers, Chief Communications 
Officer, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, at 905-886-6767, ext. 71020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Mary-Frances Turner, President 
 
 

Date:  January 10, 2017 
To:  Members of York Region Rapid Transit Board of Directors  
Copy: Bruce Macgregor, Christopher Raynor, Carol Clark 
From: Mary-Frances Turner, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, President 
Subject: Naming of Viva BRT Station at Vaughan Metropolitan Centre 
Ref: Edocs #7148238 

 

 


